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"Pres. Two Cents

The idea about becoming an E.A. A. Ultralight Chapter
will be on the agenda for the May meeting,
Requirements to be a chapter are -~

o  All club members must be members of the
EAA. Dues to EAA are $ 35.00 per year
that includes the monthly Sport
Experimenter Magazine that is geared to
light planes and ultralights plus many other
benefits to lengthy to mention.

o The cost to our club would be § 40.00 yearly
which would include a million dollar
liability insurance for our club.

Rumor has it there is a new beverage on the market.
More details at the May Meeting. .
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The April meeting of the North Central Wisconsin Lite
Flyers was hreld April 20, 1996 at the Wausau Downtown

Municipal Airport.

Officers and Board Members nominated:
Presiderit - Steve Krueger
Vice President - Rich Papa
Secretary/Treasurer - Steve Norris
Board Member - Mark Blume
Board Member - Dan Marlenga

One seat on the Board is reserved for the outgoing club
president, but seeing Steve will serve a second term we
again have two meinber representatives. NCWLFs thank

outgoing Board Members John Riesinger .and Paul
Jaeger.

Contnbutxons (dues) .

Postage (13.49)

Logo Set-Up (50.00)

Ending Balance = $14.15 T
Neat Stuff

Durihg the show and tell portion of the last meeting Jack
Lasee presented a new nionitoring system. The Engine
Information. System manufactured by Grand Rapids
Tech, Inc. The unit is very lightweight and user
programmable to alert/warn based on set limits for
tachometer, hour meter, voltmeter, flight timer, aux
gauges, engine temp. “Sensors purchased separately.
Give Jack a call if you have questions or call Grand
Rapids Tech, Inc. (616) 53 1-4893.

Membership
Dues..Dues..Dues.. If you have not yet paid your yearly
dues send a check for $ 5.00 (what a deal) to:
NCWLF
P.O. Box 12
Schofield, WI 54476. v -
| _Remember - Al club members must sign the Waiver of
Liability form> ™

Club Apparel

The cJub logo. was approved at the last meeting. Hats
(white only) are $ 10.00 and will be available for
purchase at the next club meeting, Jackets, Sweatshirts,
Polo Shirts, and T-Shirts are available by special order.
All ‘apparel is American made. For special orders call
Steve Krueger.

FAA

Dan Marlenga says tq expect a ruling in Juné on'Fat and
Two Seater Ultralights' with an announcement at
Oshkosh. The latest word at Sun®& Fun-is you will need
to show proficiency and obtain sign off by a USUA AFI
to legally fly ultralights now.considered illegal (based on
weight and speed). Stay tuned for further details
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Member Profiles

Attached to members' newsletters this month is a
membership profile. Your profile lists information we
know about you now. Make corrections and additions as
needed. Please bring your completed profile to the next
meeting or mail to: NCWLF P.O. Box 12 Schofield, WI
54476, This data will be used in-a membership booklet,
so make sure you glve us all’ the scoop about you(and
your aircraft).

Misc.
Congratulations to Ed Mux who is a member of the
Merrill Airport Board. It’s great to have pro-ultralight

BN R s

e Saturday, August 17 through Sunday, August 18 -

The first annual State Ultralight Fly-in at Lake Of
The Woods Campground in Wautoma,

Buy / Trade / Sell
For Sale: 52” 3 blade left hand Ivo Prop. Tim
Hannagan, Appleton, WI 414-734-8682

Newsletter

The newsletter is a monthly publication and is free to all
members in good standing(dues paid and waiver form
signed). Submit any comments, suggestions, or items
you would like included in the newslettér to Steve
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Despite recent up and downs Quicksilver is back in
business.

All our best wishes for a quick rwovery to John
Riesinger. .

Congratulations to the following on their new aircraft’s:
John Verfuerth - Aronica Chief .
Rich Papa - Quicksilver MXL Sport- -y
Ron Hase - Quicksilver. MXL Sport I] .

Next Meeting~

John Verfuerth is hosting our next meetmg on May 18,
1996, at 1:30. This is a fly-in / drive-in meetmg, Johns’

strip is approximately 2 miles south of Spencer onCTH
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V. Bring a dish to pass for picnic lunch.

o Saturday, May 18 - North Central Wisconsin Lite
Flyers monthly club meeting. ’
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Krueger. rggégﬁg by ,;he 5th of the month are
~considered for publication,
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to be determined.

e Friday, June 14 through Saturday, June 15 - The
EAA will again sponsor a silpervised UL fly-in at the
Pioneer Airport. )

e Tuesday, July 9 through Thursday; July 11 The B-
17 at the Wausau Downtown Municipal Airport. »

e  Sunday, July 14 - The Second Annual UL fly-in and
aerial competition at Gump’s Flying Circus.
Gump’s is near Royalton WI, southeast of'Iola and
west of New London, RamdateJuly 21

e Sunday, July 28 - Tomahawk anfwal fly-in and
mrshoWattlfeTOmahakairpdn ‘FYI - Due to
scheduling conflicts ultralight wmg walkers-will ‘not
perform. : ' A L




